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What a wonderful week it has been at 
Bardwell! Our students have been 
actively engaged in collaborative 

learning, working together to build 
skills, share ideas, and support one 

another. There has been lots of 
teamwork, communication, and 

problem-solving skills in action across 
various activities, including going out on 
our bus, solving Mathematical problems 
and Lodge students working on crossing 

the road and using a bus stop. 

Today we welcomed colleagues from 
the Maths Hub and from other Trust 
schools, to work collaboratively on a 

shared vision for Maths. They 
commented on what a calm, warm and 
welcoming school we have, and it was a 

pleasure to show them around our 
school. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

 

Staff Spotlight- ANNIE 

Elder Class teacher

What does your day look like?  

Every day is different and exciting. I plan and teach a wide 
range of lessons for Elder Class, making sure that all the 

children are engaged, happy and learning lots of 
interesting things.  

What are your hobbies or interests? 

I like spending time with my family. We like going for 
walks and watching football. My family is very musical, so 

we often go to concerts and listen to music.  

Student question:  Why did Elder Class start collecting 
food waste? 

We wanted to make the whole school more aware of 
recycling and also to ensure we were being as eco-

friendly as possible.  
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Blossom Room
We have refreshed a space within the school, turning the Pod into the ‘Blossom Room’. There are lots of 
different activities set up in the Blossom Room, and it has been great to see our pupils trying these out 

throughout the day. 

 

 

 

Chestnut Class 

Chestnut Class have had a great week!  

The theme this week was Bicester and the local area. For their 
Geography lesson, the class travelled around Bicester on the 

Bardwell Bus. Throughout the journey, they were looking out for 
various shops, cafés, crossings, parks and much more.  
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